On behalf of the SEOWEA membership and Executive Committee, I am asking for your support and cooperation of the Patron Program. In 1993, the SEOWEA established the Patron Program to support Section activities. If you would like to help support SEOWEA, we encourage you or your business to do so at the following levels. You will be receiving a follow up call in the next few weeks from myself, Josh Holton or Kelli Jamison. If you would like to become a Patron Program Member, or have any questions regarding the Patron Program, do not hesitate to contact the three of us, or any member of the Executive Committee. We the pandemic this past year we understand how it has impacted everyone and if you cannot sponsor at this time that is ok.
Sponsors will be recognized at Friends and Family night and all Section events, recognized on all Section Meeting flyers, webinars, and recognized on Section website at the appropriate sponsorship level. 

The sponsor levels are as follows: 
Gold: $500.00 
Silver: $250.00 
Bronze: $100.00 

The Patron Program helps support the following Section activities. Many of these activities would not be possible without our sponsors. 
• Friends and Family Night 
• $100 prizes for middle and high school students who participate in the State Science Fair days held throughout southeast Ohio 
• Provide accommodations to the state conference for the YP Paper Award Winner 
• Support Young Professional events in the Section 
• Maintain $30 cost for Section Meetings for members 
• Provide Awesome Operator awards to Section operators to attend OWEA conference 
I also want to thank our Patron Program Members from 2019-2020. Your support has been invaluable to our Section Members
